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Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we come towards the end of the school year you may find you have school uniform, book 
bags, PE kit bags, Maple hats etc. that you don’t need anymore. 
 
Friends of Maple would be delighted to help re-use this uniform, for the benefit of parents, the 
environment, and The Friends!  We will be having two sales of pre-loved uniform and we wanted 
to let you know the dates now.  
 
There will be a sale for new Reception 2019 starters as part of the children’s settling sessions at 
school on Wednesday 10th July, 9am-11am, in the school hall.  
We will be specifically collecting uniform for this sale during the week Monday 1st July – Friday 
5th July. Please bring any donations to the shed at drop off or pick up during this week.  
 

 
On the last day of term, Friday 19th July there will be an all school Mufti Day in exchange for 
unwanted uniform.  
 
Whilst we can’t guarantee what stock we will have at any point in time, based on last year’s 
donations we should have a reasonable selection of uniform, both with the Maple logo on and 
without. Prices will be in the region of 50p-£2, depending on the item.  
 
Please consider what uniform you have that might be recyclable, and bring it to school either in 
the first week of July, or on the last day of term when the children are in mufti.  
 
Many thanks for your support. 
Suzy, Sarah, Sarah and Judith, The Friends of Maple Committee 2018/19 

Uniform Donation Week:  
Monday 1st – July – Friday 5th July 

 
Mufti Day in exchange for Uniform: Friday 19th July 

 
All School Second Hand Uniform Sale:  

Friday 13th September, 3.15pm in the playground 

Donating unwanted School Uniform this July 
 


